
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Friday, November 4 
No School 
 
 
Saturday, November 5 
5:30 pm Worship 
 
Sunday, November 6 
Daylight Savings Ends 
8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship 
5:30 – 7:00 pm Youth Group 
 
Monday, November 7 
Music Lessons 
3:15 – 4:00 pm Forensics 
5:30 – 6:30 Little Tykes Basketball 
 
Tuesday, November 8 
 
Wednesday, November 9 
Chapel – Mr. Bult 
6:00 pm Worship 
 
Thursday, November 10 
6:30 – 7:15 pm Gr. 5 & 6  
   Band Rehearsal 
7:15 – 8:00 pm Gr. 7 & 8  
   Band Rehearsal 
 
Friday, November 11 
Veteran’s Day 
 
 

 

November 4, 2022 
The school newsletter contains a lot of important information. Please make 

sure to read the Star every week to ensure that you are current and up to 
date. This is our main way of keeping your informed of upcoming activities 

and important events. 

Office Hours 

School Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:00 pm 
(When school is in session) 

Church Office: Monday – Friday 7:30 am – 4:30 pm 

No School  
There will be no school or extended care Friday, November 4. 
 
Also, no school on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, November 23-25 for 
Thanksgiving break. 
 
It’s Time to Order Yearbooks! 
Students are receiving yearbook order forms this week. Yearbooks can be 
purchased for $20 each.  
 
If you are interested in purchasing, please complete your order by either: 
1. Completing the order form and returning it to the office with payment by 
Monday, November 21st. 
2. Order online by completing the online order form found in your Sycamore 
account under ‘Info Center’, ‘Online Forms’. You can then make payment in the 
office or online. Note: if paying online, make sure your payment is applied to ‘Other 
Fees’. 
 
Both the order form and payment need to be in by Monday, November 21. 
Yearbooks that have not been paid for in advance will not be ordered. Also, we do 
not order extra yearbooks. The only way to guarantee your student receives a 
yearbook is to turn in the order form and payment by the November 21st deadline. 
 
Fall Back 
Remember to turn your clocks back before going to bed Saturday, November 5. 
 
Cold Weather Clothes 
Please make sure your student(s) have appropriate cold weather clothing at 
school (warm jacket, snow pants, mittens/gloves, hat and boots (or a change of 
shoes if needed). As we all know weather can change quickly around here. 
Students will go outside daily unless the outdoor temperature is below 0 or it is 
raining at the time they are scheduled to go out.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

During the month of November, the students will be collecting food for our yearly food drive for Bethlehem’s Social Ministry. Over 
the next three weeks, please have your child bring the item assigned to their classroom. The food will be collected each 
Wednesday during chapel. Below you will find the list of what each class needs to bring. Please do NOT bring anything 
homemade or unpackaged. Please make sure everything is prepackaged and sealed. Thank you for your participation. 

3/4K Toilet Paper 
5K Canned Vegetables 
1st Granola Bars 
2nd Cereal 
3rd Soup and Canned Fruit 
4th Hamburger Helper and Mac & Cheese 
5th Shampoo and Toothpaste 
6th Spaghetti and Noodles 
7th Peanut Butter & Jelly 
8th Spaghettios and Ravioli 

 

Cash Payments 
When dropping off cash payments or sending them to school with your child, please make sure your name is attached to the 
payment. 
 
Weather Related School Closures 
We will be using our School Messenger System through Sycamore to send text messages and emails to inform our families of 
inclement weather decisions. Please, be sure to keep your contact information up to date in our records.  
 
If you have not yet signed up for text messages, we highly recommend you do so. 

 Go to “My School” – “My Notifications” 
 Select the “primary parent” from the drop-down menu (at this time we are only able to add one number per family to 

receive text alerts) 
 Make sure the “Enable Messaging” box is checked 
 Select the correct cell phone number in “SMS” (make sure are code is included) 
 Select the correct carrier 
 Check – “School Closing Notifications” 
 Click the blue “Update” button in the upper right corner 
  

This system will only be used for the school to send out notifications. We will not respond to text messages sent to us. 

In the event there is a two-hour delay, there will be no 3K or 4k classes held that day and extended care will not be available 
before classes begin. 

If we close early, all students must be picked up as quickly as possible. Extended care will not be available. Please DO NOT call 
or email the school to get information Once a decision has been made, we will notify all families as quickly as possible. Answering 
individual phone calls and emails prevents us from doing so. 

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday, November 7 
Chicken Alfredo  
Garlic Bread 
Green Beans 
Mixed Fruit 
Apple Sauce 
 
Tuesday, November 8 
Beefy Nachos 
Corn 
Re-Fried Beans 
Mandarin Oranges 
Pineapple 

Wednesday, November 9 
Badger Bowl  
WG Bun 
Mashed Potatoes 
Broccoli 
Peaches 
Fresh Grapes 
 
Thursday, November 10 
Hot Ham and Cheese on 
   Pretzel Bun 
Fresh Carrots 
Baked Beans 
Fresh Apples 
Gold Fish Crackers 
 
Friday, November 11 
Egg Patty 
Muffin 
Hash Brown 
Carrots 
Bananas 
Strawberry Cups 

Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Ham and Cheese 

USDA is an equal 
opportunity provider. 

 
Do You Shop on Amazon.com? 
Consider supporting Bethlehem by making your purchases through 
smile.amazon.com. AmazonSmile donates a portion of all purchases to Bethlehem 
just by selecting us as your favorite charity. 
 
We Need Your Help! 
The Bethlehem PTL is sponsoring a Craft & Vendor Fair on November 12th from 9am 
– 2pm. We need volunteers to sell admission tickets at one of the two entrances, sell 
concessions, help crafters unload and set up, and help clean up the event. Please us 
the link below to sign up. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c4ba8af2fabfc1-bethlehem 

Please also help spread the word. Admission is $2 and with the price of admission 
you get one free raffle tickets. You do not want to miss this event. We have over 50 
crafters and vendors selling wonderful items, Start your Christmas shopping here! 

Forensics News 
Bethlehem Lutheran School’s forensics has started and will be practicing and working 
hard for the competition at Sheboygan Lutheran High School on Saturday, November 
19. Students will meet in the Century Room on the following Mondays from 3:15 – 
4:00: November 7 & 14. Please make sure your child has transportation arranged on 
those days. Any questions, please contact Mrs. Schultz at 
laurie.schultz@ourbethlehem.com. Thank you! 

Bible Studies at Bethlehem 
 Last week of Revelation Bible Study – Monday, November 7, 6:00 – 7:00 pm 
 New Monday Night bible Study in the Century Room at a new earlier time 5:30-6:30 
pm 
Starting Monday, November 14th join BLS 4th grade teacher Heidi Wallner in learning 
how Jesus teaches us to pray. We’ll be looking at Max Lucado’s book “Before Amen: 
the power of a Simple Prayer”.  

 

 
 
The following members of our Bethlehem family will observe their birthdays between 
during the coming week. 

Amelia Flores 
Eoin Irish 

Hailey Rauwerdink 
Choe Wettstein 

 
The following member will observe their baptisms during the coming week. 

Lauren Cyr 
George Markert 



 

 

 

 

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM 

It’s time to order your 2022-23 yearbooks! Yearbooks can be purchased for $20 
each. As we do not order extra yearbooks, if you want to be assured your student 
will receive a yearbook, please complete the order form and return with payment 
to the school office by Monday, November 21st. Orders received without 
payment will not be placed. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to order ________ yearbooks at the cost of $20 each = $ _________. 

The following students are to receive yearbooks when they arrive. 

Student: ________________________________   Grade: _____________ 

Student: ________________________________   Grade: _____________ 

Student: ________________________________   Grade: _____________ 

Student: ________________________________   Grade: _____________ 
 

Please return order and payment to the school office by 
 Monday, November 21 

 


